
The Digital  Services  Act  (DSA) –
International Aspects: Event on 17
May
On May 17th, 2023, the Department of Law  of the University of Urbino (Italy), will
host  an event  titled “The Digital  Services Act  (DSA):  International  Aspects  –
Aspects  Internationaux”  co-organized  with  the  Centre  de  recherche  de  droit
international privé et du commerce international de l’Université Paris-Panthéon-
Assas and the University of Malaga.

The DSA (Regulation (EU) 2022/2065), submitted along with the Digital Markets

Act  (DMA),  has  been approved on  October  19th,  2022,  and shall  apply  from

February  17th,  2024.  It  will  amend  the  Directive  2000/31/EC  (Directive  on
Electronic Commerce) and introduce a wide-ranging set of new obligations on
digital  platforms  regarding  illegal  content,  transparent  advertising  and
disinformation.

Confirmed  speakers  include  Marie-Elodie  ANCEL  (Université  Paris-Panthéon-
Assas,  CRDI),  Maria Isabel  TORRES CAZORLA (University  of  Malaga),  Basile
DARMOIS (Université de Brest), Federico FERRI (Université de Bologne); Valère
NDIOR (Université de Brest, IUF), Edoardo Alberto ROSSI (University of Urbino),
Massimo RUBECHI (University of Urbino).

The main topics that will be discussed include the European legal framework
within the DSA has been adopted, the conflict of laws methods, online content
moderation, the cooperation between relevant national and European authorities
and the available remedies in case of violation of the rights of users.

The event can be followed both face-to-face and remotely, on the Zoom platform.

See here for information about the program and how to register
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